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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
St Joseph the Worker Feast Day is on Saturday 1st May.  As a school we will be celebrating this on Friday 30th 
April. 
 
We are asking that all children attend school dressed as the career they aspire to be.  This may be a doctor, 
nurse, astronaut, teacher, postman, builder, the list is endless!  As St Joseph the Worker is patron saint of 
workers we feel this a special way to mark the day.   
 
If children bring a donation of £1.00 towards PTFA funds they will receive a cake on the day.  If anyone 
wishes to make donations of store bought cakes it would be appreciated, please send in to school next week 
by Thursday 29th April. 
 
School have bought every child a lily bulb and pot which they will bring home to plant as this is the flower of 
St Joseph.   
 
We will be doing lots of celebratory and reflective activities on the day to mark our special day. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Willis 

Deputy Headteacher 
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